
 

 

15 May 2023 
 
Our Ref: HP8702 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We would like to give you plenty of notice and information about a trip we are planning for our Year 6 children in July so 
that you can spread the cost of payment if you so wish.  On Wednesday 12th July Year 6 will be visiting Scarborough 
beach and Sea Life Centre as part of their Science topics and end of year experience. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £31.08 per person to cover transportation and entry costs. 
 
Your child will need to arrive at school at the main entrance on Dover Street at 7.15 am so that we can register your child 
in the school hall before they board the coach, which will be leaving school at 7.30 am.  WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO 
WAIT FOR LATE ARRIVALS.  The coach will be returning to school at approximately 7.00 pm (depending on the traffic). 
 
Children do not need to wear their school uniform on this day but it is essential that your child comes to school 
wearing suitable clothing/shoes for the outdoors, including a waterproof jacket in case of rain.  If it is a hot day, 
please provide a sun hat and sun cream. 
  
Your child will need to bring two packed lunches on this day, one for lunch and one for their tea as they will not 
be returning to school until 7.00 pm.  Please provide plenty of snacks and drinks to keep your child going 
throughout the day.  Pupils who are entitled to free school meals will be provided with 1 packed lunch from 
school but you will need to provide them with a packed lunch for their tea. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, then please ensure that they take a travel sickness pill before coming to school.  
If they need to take one for the return journey then please place one in an envelope with your child’s name clearly written 
on the front and pass it to a member of staff upon arrival.  You will be asked to sign a form giving your permission for a 
member of staff to administer this pill. 
 
Children are allowed to take up to £5.00 pocket money if desired in a named purse. 
 
At the end of the day ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED FROM THE SCHOOL HALL AT 7.00 pm.  NO 
CHILDREN WILL BE ALLOWED TO MAKE THEIR OWN WAY HOME. 
 
Please log into ParentPay to give your consent and to make your payment in full or make your payment in instalments.  
Full payment must be received before Friday 30th June.  If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, please also log into 
ParentPay to give your consent for them to go on the trip. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 


